
What a Wonderful Week in 
 Miss Tambling’s Class! 

We’re learning… 
 Reading 

• During our readers workshop we 
talked about learning new words. 
We practiced strategies to 
identify what words mean.  

Language Arts 
• This week we learned about 

questions. We continued to 
compare how sentences and 
questions are different. We will 
have our first test next week.  

Math 
• In math we continued to learn 

addition strategies.  

Science 
• This week we began to prepare 

for our apple orchard field trip. 
We started to talk about apples 
and how they grow throughout 
the seasons.  

Religion 
• We talked about welcoming 

Jesus into our lives. One day we 
did a prayer reflection. The 
students were very into it! I was 
so excited to observe their 
connections while praying.  

September 15, 2017:  
•Parent’s Club Comedy 
Night @ 6:30 p.m.  
September 25, 2017 
•Scholastic Book Orders 
Due! 
•Apple Sauce Permission 
Form Due!  
September 21, 2017: 
•Apple Orchard Field 
Trip 

For your 
Calendar!  

Notes: 
•If you would like to place an order from Scholastic Books please place your order by 

Monday! Our class code is: Q86FN 
•Next week we will have no math homework on Tuesday night. Instead the students will 

be taking home their Grammar review to study for their test on Wednesday.  

Twitter 
Miss Tambling is on Twitter!! Follow me to see what we are doing in class!  

Username: @MissTambling 

Website: 
http://tamblingfirstgrade.w

eebly.com/ 
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